
WEST DEVON 
LICENSING SUB-
COMMITTEE

Minutes of a meeting of the West Devon Licensing Sub-
Committee held on

Wednesday, 8th November, 2017 at 10.00 am at the 
Chamber - Kilworthy Park

Present: Councillors:

Chairman 
Vice Chairman 

Cllr Mott Cllr Moyse
Cllr Pearce Cllr Roberts
Cllr Sanders

In attendance:

Councillors:

Officers:
Solicitor
Specialist Licensing:

Also in attendance and participating:
The applicant

5. Appointment of Chairman; 
*LSC5          

RESOLVED

That Cllr Sanders be appointed Chairman for the duration of the 
meeting.

6. Determination of whether an applicant for a Hackney Carriage 
and Private Hire Driving Licence is a 'fit and proper person' 
*LSC6        
The Sub Committee considered a report that sought to determine 
whether an applicant for a hackney carriage and private hire licence 



is a ‘fit and proper person’. The Chairman read out the order of the 
process. 

The Licensing Officer proceeded to present the reasons why this 
application was brought to committee. 

1. Address by the applicant

The applicant made a number of points in his presentation and 
responded to questions from Members of the Committee.

(At 10.45am, the Sub-Committee adjourned in the presence of the 
solicitor to consider the application. The Sub Committee reconvened 
at 11.25pm)

2 The Decision

The Chairman announced the decision as follows:

“Members of the Licensing Sub-Committee have considered very 
carefully your application for a Hackney Carriage and Private Hire 
Driver Licence.

The Committee has decided to REFUSE your application for a Joint 
Hackney Carriage and Private Hire Driver Licence. 

The Meeting concluded at 11.30 am

Signed by:

Chairman


